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Prayer & Liturgy
In the Gospel this week…
In this week’s Gospel we hear 
about Jesus’ preparation to return 
to heaven. Even as He tells the 
disciples that He is about to leave 
them, He reassures them that He is 
not leaving them alone. This 
reassurance and His resurrection 
are the reasons we can be 
hopeful.
In the Gospel next week…
We hear how Jesus knew that 
every moment He should focus on 
His Father; His purpose and will is 
to be united with His Father and 
ours is to follow His example.

Please click here to view the 
Wednesday Word for this week. 

During this month of May, the 
children have been taking part in 
daily devotions to Our Lady. 

A S P I R E

Upcoming events- Save the Date
18th May

Mass for Ascension Day will take place at 
2pm in church. All parents welcome. 

Whit Holidays
School closes for Whit on Friday 26th May

School reopens on Monday 12th June

12th-16th June
Year 1 Phonics Screening Check

15th June 
Year 1 Assembly

All Year 1 parents welcome
19th - 23rd June

Year 4 Multiplication Check

29th June 2023
School Photographs

13th July 
FS1 Assembly

All FS1 parents welcome

Whole School Attendance Week 
beginning 08/05 - 12/05/23 -94%

Well done to Class 6
They achieved 100% attendance.     
 They have a non-uniform day on 

Friday 26th May

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/advent?pid=MTA101634&v=76.8
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Geography  at St. Bernadette’s

Reya and CIllian love 
learning new things 
about the world and 
discovering new places.

Olek really enjoys 
learning about, 
using and creating 
maps.

Oscar has enjoyed 
using maps and atlases 
to see how far the 
Roman Empire spread.

Gabriel has liked 
learning about 
mountains ranges 
and their different 
physical features.

Poppy liked 
creating her own 
map of a 
settlement, using 
symbols and 
creating a key.

Millie-Ann has 
enjoyed looking at 
different maps and 
finding the physical 
and human 
features on them.


